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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6, 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hawaiian Luau  

It is nearly time for us to say goodbye to our year 6’s and this year we have planned a special farewell. 

On Monday 22nd July we will be having an end of year party from 6-8pm. We will be hosting the party by the pool so the 

children can bring their best swimsuits (no shorts longer than the knee please). We have a DJ, limbo, mocktails and other 

games for the children to enjoy.  

Swimming on the night is optional but if they would like to do this then they need to bring their 

swimming kit in a named bag. We would love to see the children dressed to impress in their best 

summer outfits and we will give each child a Lei as they arrive to get truly into the spirit of the 

evening. 

Even more exciting than all of the things we have planned is that there will be no charge for the 

children. The PTFA have very kindly offered to pay for this special treat and for that we are very grateful.   

We really do hope that all of year 6 can be there to celebrate what has been a great year, the children have worked really 

hard and we are proud of all their achievements, as I’m sure you are too. Please can I ask that you complete the form 

below and return it to me by Friday 28th June.  

Entrance and collection on the night will be via Waylands gate.  

Many thanks for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss D Whitrod 

UKS2 Leader 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

Child’s Name: 

________________________________________Class:___________________________ 

My child will/will not be attending the Year 6 leavers’ party. 

Signed: ___________________________  Date: ______________ 

Name: _____________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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